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MEDIA RELEASE

Issued by: William Walsh, Press Information Officer
E-Mail: wwalsh@vbhpd.net
Incident #: 2022-1801 — Traffic Crash Involving Fatality

On May 21, 2022, at 11:10 PM, Barrington Hills Police Department responded to a traffic
crash at the intersection of Dundee Road (Rt.68) and Bateman Road involving two
vehicles. One of the driver's was deceased at the scene, and the other was transported
to a local hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. The crash remains under investigation
by the Barrington Hills Police Department and the Major Crash Assistance Team.

Dundee Road was closed between Healy Road and Penny Road for approximately 5

hours while police investigated. Anyone who witnessed this crash is asked to contact
Barrington Hills Police Department, Investigations at 847-551-3006.
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